
 
 

 
 
 
      For additional information, please contact Superintendent Keith Pain at 815.469.9103 
 
Board congratulates Summit Hill Jr. High’s 8th grade boys’ basketball team 

 

Members of the Board of Education 
recently acknowledged the Summit 
Hill Junior High School 8th grade boys 
basketball team for their placement in 
the IESA 8-4A Elite Eight. Team 
members are Holt Erikson, Ken 
Christensen, Spencer Town, Matt 
Krammer, Frank Gonzales, Matt 
Strzelczyk, D.J. Lee, Austin Faller, 
J.T. Limon, Alec Geanopoulos, Erik 
Eggert, Colin O’Connell, JaMarr 
Sanders, Julian Hylton and Nick 
Bucci. Pictured are team rep-
resentatives with Board President 
Doyle, Coach Pufahl, and Supt. Pain.  

 

 

 

 
In other matters, the Board: 

• received authorization to prepare the Fiscal Year 2010 Amended Budget; 
• accepted the Summer School proposal; 
• accepted gifts from Arbury Hills SCO in the amount of $1,770; Summit Hill Junior High SCO 

in the amount of $185.50; Summit Hill Junior High Booster Club in the amount of $1,996; Dr. 
Julian Rogus RESCO in the amount of $3,245; Indian Trail SCO in the amount of $5,557.46; 
Walker Intermediate School SCO in the amount of $2,922.09; Don White of Anything 
Orchids for his donation of a $75cactus to Walker Intermediated School horticultural room; 
Frankfort Square SCO in the amount of $2,364.75; and Mary Drew School in the amount of 
$1,415; 

• heard that there currently are 3,688 students enrolled in district schools;  
• heard an update on kindergarten registration; and 
• heard an update on Special Services for the 2010-2011 school year. 
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